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Golf is a healthful activity that can even be safely enjoyed during these pandemic times. The
2020 financial status showing a net revenue of over $762,000 is testament to the popularity of
this activity.


The PILOT and interd charges that are part of the accounting for golf as an enterprise fund
blur the fact that golf is cash flow positive. This was true for 2016-2019 and dramatically so
for 2020.


I support removing the enterprise designation for golf.  


I also support keeping all 36 holes at Yahara open during these pandemic times and revisiting
the downsizing of Yahara when the pandemic is behind us and more is known about whether
the increased interest in golf this year continues. 


Dan Dettmann
Madison
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